Phone: 250.655.4648
Email: KELSET Elem(@sd63.bc.ca Website: http://kelset.sd63.bc.ca/

KELSET Elementary School
1800 Forest Park Drive North Saanich, BC V8L 4B8
SAFE ARRIVAL: 250.655.1194  Fax: 250.655.4384

CALENDAR

June

21...... Fun Day (am); Free Hot Dog
Lunch - thank you PAC!

24......Grade Five Luncheon and
Farewell Assembly; 1:00 pm

26......Year End Assembly; 12:30 pm

27...... Pancake Breakfast;
7:30 —9:00 am

27......Last Day for Students

SAFE ARRIVAL PROGRAM
please email
kelsetsafearrival@sd63.bc.ca
or call 250-655-1194

if your child will be absent or late.

June 2013 NEWSLETTER

FRIDAY, JUNE 21°T IS FUN DAY!

« Children will enjoy a variety of stations from 9:00 until 10:55. Stations
will include: a Slip N' Slide, Crafts, Beach Ball Volleyball, Better Ball,
Water Relays, Sprinkler Fun, Face/Nail Painting, Juggling, Hockey, a
Bouncy House, California Kickball, etc.!

» Students in Grades One through Five will move to stations of interest
informally and in an unscheduled manner. The Kindergarten children
will participate in the various stations under the direction of their teacher
(in class groups.)

» Students should bring a swimsuit and towel, if they plan to participate in
the Slip N' Slide and Sprinkler stations.

» Sunscreen and hats might be desired (wouldn't that be nice?!)

* PAC is providing each child with a hotdog, cookie and milk. You don't
need to pack a lunch! A $1 or $2 donation to help offset the costs of this
lunch would be appreciated, but is not necessary.

* The annual Grade Five vs. Staff Water Fight will occur at 10:55!

* In the afternoon, students will enjoy classroom-based activities.

GRADE FIVE LUNCHEON

« On Monday, June 24", the Grade Fives will be treated to a luncheon, by
the PAC. Again, Grade Five families don't need to pack a lunch!
(Please note that this luncheon is for the students only, not family
members.)

GRADE FIVE FAREWELL ASSEMBLY: MONDAY, JUNE 24™; 1:00

* Grade Five parents/guardians and family members are strongly
encouraged to attend this special assembly. The Grade Five students
will sing a song, share special quotations and star in a “Then and Now”
movie! Everyone is welcome to attend this assembly to celebrate our
Grade Five students and their accomplishments.

* Following the assembly, the Grade Five students and their family
members will enjoy refreshments.
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YEAR-END ASSEMBLY: WED., JUNE 26™; 12:30

* You are welcome to join us for our final assembly,
which will feature our “Year in Review” movie. We
will also recognize student participation in extra
curricular activities, thank our PAC Executive and
say farewell to those staff members who are
leaving our school, including Mrs. Martman and Ms.
Harrington, who are retiring.

LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS: THURSDAY, JUNE 27™

*  We will enjoy a Pancake Breakfast on our last day,
in the gymnasium. Pancakes will be served from
7:30 until 9:00. In the past, this has proven to be a
very enjoyable way for students, parents and staff
to visit before everyone heads off into the summer.
We will provide the pancakes, sausages, juice and
coffee. We encourage families to bring something
to contribute to the meal, such as fruit, muffins,
bacon, etc. Please note that students do attend for
the full day on the 27™.

LOST AND FOUND

A large number of items of clothing — including
some terrific winter clothes — are spread down
the hallway and will be there until the end of
the day on June 27™. Unclaimed items will go
to charity at the end of the week.

Learh e
Elk Lake — Victoria, BC

Program Dates and Times
Victoria Active Living Saanich Active Living
Saturdays 10am - Noon: Thursdays from 6-8pm
June 1, July 13, August 10 May 9, 16, 23, 30 June 6, 13, 20, 27

July 11 & 25 August 8 & 22
Prograea Details and Location
*  Pre-registration is required! To register through Victoria Active Living please call the Crystal
Pool & Fitness Centre at 250-261-0732
To register through Saanich Active Living please call Commonwealth Place at 250-745-7600
Access is from Brookleigh Road, by fishing pier off Bear Hill Road
Program is for youth ages 5 to 15, parent supenvision is mandatory
All equipment and tackle is provided
Suggested donation of §5 per participant
Program bagins promplly at start time

What you'll learm;
Fish |dentification and Bialogy
Habitat and Conservation
Rod, Reels, Lines and Tackle
Krot Tying & Rod Rigging
Proper Fish Handling and Ethics
Safety and Fishing Regulations
Casting and Retrieving
Where, When and How to Catch Fish
Hands on fishing (all tackle and equipment
provided)

For more information, please contact:

Freshwater Fisheries Society of BC
Telephone: 250-886-1488
Email: viprograms@gofishbc.com
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To Local Schools:
Bayside, Brentwood, Claremont, Keating, Kelset,
North Saanich, Stelly’s, Parkland

Information regarding the status of Quarry Reservoir:

NOTICE OF PENALTY FOR TRESPASS

Public access is prohibited to a reservoir, commonly known in the local area as
Quarry Lake, located on Wallace Drive across from the entrance to Gowlland-
Tod Provincial Park.

The property is owned by The Butchart Gardens Ltd., and is fully fenced and
signs are clearly posted prohibiting trespass. It is, therefore, governed by the
Trespass Act which states that anyone found inside enclosed land is a
trespasser unless the owner consents to his/her presence on the property. A
trespasser is liable to penalties for unlawful entry onto the property. We have
asked Central Saanich Police to enforce the Trespass Act by issuing fines of
$115.00 to individuals found anywhere within the fenced perimeter of the
property including the reservoir.

To avoid penalties associated with a violation of the Trespass Act, please help
us get this message out to our young people so that together we can encourage

them to find a safe, alternate swimming hole.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this issue, please contact us
by telephone: 652-4422 or by fax: 652-7751.

Thank you for your assistance.

The Butchart Gardens Ltd.
Laurel Akam, Assistant General Manager
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SOCCER CAMP.

Juby 15 - July 19
9:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.

For Boys and Girls, 1st - 5th grade
Horth Saanich Middle School Soccer Field

$60 Registration by July 1st, includes t-shirt, soccer ball & water bottle

Late Registration open until July &th

Contact Matthew or Heather Bond at (778)351-1972
or matthew@ekklesiabc.ca



